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OFFICE OF THE PARK COMMISSION 

TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET 

DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313 

978-649-4514 x224 

parks@dunstable-ma.gov 

PARK COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES 

Approved:  August 11, 2020 

Meeting Date:  July 21, 2020 

 

Scheduled Agenda Items: 

1. Prospective Park Commissioner Candidate Discussions 

2. Financial Status Discussion: Bills and FY21 Planning 

3. New Business, As Needed 

 

Meeting Minutes. 

1. This was a meeting of the Park Commissioners using the Zoom video conferencing 

software application.  Attending the meeting for the Park Commission and a quorum 

being present:  Tiffany Naughton, and Philip DeNyse.  Also attending were Ms. Jean 

Phelan and Mr. Charlie Lippman.  

2. The meeting came to order at 7:00 PM.  The purpose of this meeting was to meet 

citizens interested in filling the open Park Commissioner vacancy. 

3. Mr. DeNyse opened the meeting welcoming the interested parties and briefly explaining 

the position of Park Commissioner.  Each interested party provided a short statement 

on their interest in the position.  The Commissioners decided Ms. Phelan would be the 

recommended candidate to the Board of Selectmen to fill the open vacancy.  The 

Commissioners were most appreciative of both candidates and their interest in 

supporting the town and thanked them for their efforts.   

4. Financial Status.  Commissioners authorized the payment of the July Cataldo 

landscaping bill in the amount of $4666.00 as permitted by the Board of Selectman 

under the continuing budget authority in lieu of an approved fiscal year 2021 budget.  

The balance of the bill will be authorized when the fiscal year 2021 budget is approved 

in Town Meeting, scheduled for July 30, 2020.  

5. The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Philip J. DeNyse 

Park Commissioner 


